
Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 
Budget Work Session Meeting 

 
 
November 16, 2021         7:00 PM 
                                                                                                           
The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, November 16, 2021 at the Antrim Township 
Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, Greencastle, PA, 17225. The following members present: 
John Alleman, Chairman; Rick Baer, Vice Chairman; Pat Heraty, Chad Murray and Fred Young. The 
following were also in attendance: Brad Graham, Administrator.   
 
Alleman called the meeting to order at 7:11 p.m. 
 
Graham reviewed a summary of the all the fund budgets, pointing out those funds showing a deficit.  A 
review of specific funds and discussion followed.  Graham will be making modifications as discussed to 
the proposed budget and present the final version to the Board at the November 23rd meeting for Preliminary 
Approval.  Final approval of the 2022 Budget may be made at the December 14th meeting or deferred to the 
final meeting of 2021 (date to be determined). 
 
A Heraty/Young motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Regular Meeting at 9:23 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Brad Graham  
Township Administrator 
 


